
School District of Cudahy
Cudahy, Wisconsin

Regular Board Meeting:  December 9, 2024

Agenda Item:  Changes to High School Course Offerings 25-26

Background Information:  Cudahy High School and the Cudahy Department of Curriculum and 
Instruction evaluate courses to provide a balanced and comprehensive curriculum that meets the 
expectations of state standards and student needs. A summary and details of the changes are 
presented to the Board of Education. 

Plan: The administration has provided the course change information for the 2025-2026 school year. 
At this time, a draft copy of the full Packer Future is not provided. The staff is auditing the Packer 
Future for language alignment throughout the document and some changes for readability. These 
changes will be presented at a later meeting.

Strategic Priority: Students Graduate Future Ready 

Administrative Recommendation:  The administration supports the high school course changes, 
additions and deletions as presented to be implemented starting in the 2025-2026 school year. 

Board Action Requested:  The following motion would be in order “Move to approve the Cudahy 
High School Course changes including proposed course additions and proposed course deletions. 

Fiscal Note:  
● Advanced Placement (AP) courses require teacher training - training opportunities and costs 

are released in Spring. 
● AP African American Studies requires the purchase of a textbook (Estimated: $3,629). 
● All other courses will work within their current department budget to accommodate the new 

course needs. 


